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January 19, 2008 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
The administration, staff, students and parents of Atascocita High School welcome you to our 
school for this year’s Region XIX U.I.L. High School Orchestra Solo and Ensemble Contest. The 
contest will take place on Saturday, February 7, 2009. We are very excited to be hosting this 
event and hope that you and your students will enjoy being with us. 
 
Due to construction on the school’s campus, parking and entering arrangements will be different 
from last year’s. Those arriving at A.H.S. for the contest may enter from the main entrance, 
facing Will Clayton Parkway, or the cafeteria entrance found in back of the building, coming 
from West Lake Houston Parkway. Bus drivers will be able to park in the parking lot near the 
cafeteria entrance. Signs posted at both entrances will direct you accordingly. 
 
The cafeteria will be used for warm-up, case storage and refreshments. Please encourage your 
students to bring funds for the available concessions. Also, remind students that food and drinks 
are not permitted outside of the cafeteria, in the performing arts center, in academic areas, or in 
the main street corridor. 
 
Upon arrival, please check-in at the contest office, which will be located in the band department 
office of the performing arts center and have your principal-signed Form 1 completed. 
 
If you have any scheduling conflicts, try to resolve them with your students, with another school, 
or contact Ben Gollehon, UIL Region XIX Executive Secretary, as a last resort. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. We’ll see you soon, and Happy New Year! 
 
 
 
 
Colin Catoe 
Atascocita High School 
Orchestra Director 

(281) 641‐7578     ●     colin.catoe@humble.k12.tx.us     ●     www.humbleisd.net/orchestra 
 


